
 

 

Minutes of the committee meeting at 

 Bickerton Village Hall - 1st October 2022   

 

The meeting was convened at 10.45am 

Present :- 

 

Linda Hastilow   -  Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney   -  Secretary 

Eileen Harvey   -   Treasurer 

Mike Hastilow   -  Rally Officer    

Geoff Balshaw    -  Committee Member 

 

1 Apologies. 

Sue Johnston,  Pam Burn 

 

1 Minutes of the previous meeting  

Minutes of the meeting at Eccleshall Castle had been circulated and were accepted as a true record. 

Proposed Mike Hastilow     Seconded Eileen Harvey. Unanimously accepted. 

Signed by Linda Hastilow vice chairperson 

There were no matters arising. 

 

2 Reports 

Secretary 

Penny informed the committee that she had contacted Head Office for a list of members for the AGM. 

Treasurer 

Eileen reported that she had contacted Barclays bank re our difficulties banking money due to them closing 

branches. After lengthy discussions there are now 2 bank cards for depositing money through  Post Offices. 

Vice- chairperson 



Linda reported she emailed  Fordhouses Cricket Club as  a thank you for time taken for Eileen to view the 

venue and discuss costs. Unfortunately the charges were beyond our budget. 

 

3 Catering at the AGM 

Eileen contacted Iceland re delivery of items for the vegetable stew. This can be arranged for Saturday 

morning. 

Geoff offered to purchased crusty bread and butter pats. 

Raffle to be held. 

 

4 60th Anniversary 

To be held at Cockshutt Millennium Hall in June. Committee can arrive after 6.30pm on Thursday to begin 

preparations. 

Possible commemorative gift to be investigated. 

 

 

5 A.O.B 

2023 Rally Book Linda had contacted the printer -  500 copies of 12 pages to include a 60th design on the 

front cover and photos on the back cover £322. 

(only small increase on last year) 

16 pages will be £390 -  a bigger booklet.      

 

 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 11.30am. 


